
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Mayor Teske – Ordinance, License, & Permit  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Removing Hanover St. to W. State St. from Downtown Parking District 

 Date: 2024-11-26 
 

In previous years, there have been discussions about revising the Downtown parking district rules and 
regulations to exclude the area from Hanover St. W. State St. This area is predominantly residential, differing 
from the downtown business zone it may have been initially intended to support. 

I am seeking approval to introduce an ordinance amendment that would modify the parking regulations for the 
specified area, acknowledging its residential character and distinguishing it from the broader downtown district. 

 


